
 

 

 

19th December 2024 

Mrs Bennett's Blog 

It has been a joy to welcome so many of you up to church this year to watch the children’s nativities and 

carol concerts. I know the children have loved performing for their families over this week in Reception, 

Year 1, 2 & 3 with their beautiful voices - what superstars! Thank you for coming to support them, the 

children are so proud to perform for their families.   

On our final day in school, tomorrow, the children in Years 1-6 will take part in our 

annual Christingle Service at St Luke’s Church in East Morton. The children will walk 

to and from church during the school day. Your child is invited to bring a Christingle 

with them to school on this day.  

 

From Friends of Crossflatts….. 
 
Thank you to everyone that attended the Jingle Mingle last week for refreshments and music by Phoenix 
Four.  A special thank you to the staff who assisted in the café and volunteers that helped set up and 
donate baked goods.  
 
Friends of Crossflatts would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 
 
Our next meeting will take place Friday 10th January at 9am in the Willows.  
 
What an incredible 15 weeks of teaching and learning we have had over the autumn term. Our children 

have really settled well into their new classes and made a flying start with their learning-making lots of 

impressive progress emotionally, socially but also academically. This only happens because of the hard 

work and commitment of everyone around the children and the strong partnerships we have with you their 

families. I would like to sincerely thank everyone for their hard work, support and genuine engagement 

with us at school, it is very much appreciated. 

I hope everyone has a very much deserved break to spend 

with those you treasure. Christmas can become a little bit 

bonkers and full of stuff that doesn’t actually matter, it’s about 

the time spent with those we treasure most in our lives, the 

memories made and important time together with those we 

love. Turn the phones on to flight mode for a while and rest, 

recharge and reset.  

Happy Christmas!  I will see you all on Monday 6th of January 

when we reopen for the Spring term.  

Happy Holidays!  

Mrs Bennett 
Headteacher 


